BRIDGE ROAD SCHOOLNEWSLETTER

127 Parramatia Road Camperdown 2025 Telephone: 95198389 95198652 Facsimile:95196418

August 19, 2014
Dear Parents/Carers

We are well into the latter half of this
term already!

Welcome back to Lorraine and thank you to
Nikita who taught Lorraine's class while she
was on leave.

NRL footy Tuesday workshops continue for
one more week.

Music on Fridays is a delight! I love to
listen to the very sweet voices of some of
our younger children singing along while
Nigel strums his guitar! Nigel takes all the
children in different music groups each
week.

Luanne and all the children have been
working hard to complete their stunning -
"Urban Perspectives” - Art project, which
will be exhibited at the Seaview Gallery at
Dulwich Hill High School of Visual and
Creative Arts on Wednesday 27™ August -
5.30pm ~ 7pm. All welcomel

Student Transport

Renny has requested that all transport
variations need to be made at least 2 weeks
in advance to ensure a smooth transition.
Could all families please contact the driver

before pick up time in the morning if your
child is not attending school.

Lunch with Murat Dizar -~ Regional
Director, Sydney

We are taking 12 students to the Ultimo
Office of the Regional Director to have
lunch with him next Tuesday, August 26.
Murat visited our school earlier in the
year to thank 3 of our children whose
paintings hang in his office. At this time,
he extended an invitation for lunch.

We have selected children from each of
our 5 classes. A separate permission note
will cover this outing for the children
attending.

Reviews are 1o be held on Sepiember 10
and 11 this term - all families should have
been notified of the date and time. Please
remember that we can only schedule 20
minutes for each review. If we need to
discuss any issues we will schedule a
longer meeting.

Kind Regards
Jackie




